TOWN OF HULL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL



MEETING MINUTES April 25, 2018

Present: Jennifer Constable, Chair; Mark Abatuno, Steve Kiley, Melissa Robin, Clerk

Not present: Steve White; Domenico Sestito; Dennis Zaia

Staff: Chris Dilorio, Town Planner

Board Updates/Public Hearing Announcements

- The Chamber of Commerce secured a Tourism Grant of \$10,000; grant to be used for a weekend trolley. Ridership will be tracked for future use.
- Jen Constable met with Chamber of Commerce to review Vacant Property Bylaw
- Candidate interviews to redesign Town website this week
- Jen Constable to meet with Phil Lemnios and Police Chief re. Parking Benefits District
- Unified Workplan completion date extended from June 30, 2018

Vacant Property Bylaw

- Advisory Board voted 8-3 for favorable action
- 4 Letters of Support received for Town Meeting
- Discussion of how to graphically present Bylaw concept at Town Meeting
- Discussion of registration process for businesses, fees, and seasonal businesses

Minutes prepared by Melissa Robin, Clerk